
Hometown Civitan hosted Beth Hicks and Tina Getz from the League of Women Voters at the 

October general membership meeting. The attendees were treated to an interactive 

presentation and discussion on 6 of the State amendments on the November ballot. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

One of this year’s grants was made to the Wildwood Soup Kitchen. The grant money was 

used to build a custom corner desk arrangement for the facility. Barbara McManus, who 

manages the operation, invited President Judi Higbee to visit the kitchen for a tour and to 

see the results from our grant. They provide over 1,000 meals each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Club was involved in the 2024 Adopt-A-Precinct program, providing 17 volunteers to 

staff a voting precinct at Everglades Rec. Center and the Phone Bank at the Bushnell Annex. 

We worked the election days for the Presidential Preference Primary, the 

Primary Election and the General Election. The volunteer “salaries” are 

expected to provide over $12,000 for our club. Great THANKS to all our 

volunteers and Team Leaders Laura, Betty and Judi. 
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